
Tetons Chapter 

4432 W 5250 S 
Victor, ID 83455 

Laurel.eastman@citizensclimate.org 
(406) 849-4229 

July 23, 2024 

Teton County Commissioners  
Teton County Courthouse 
150 Courthouse Drive 
Driggs, Idaho 88422 

Dear Teton Valley Board of County Commissioners, 

I am writing to express my strong support for the Environmental Policy and 
Resolution currently under consideration.  

As a volunteer leader with Citizens' Climate Lobby Tetons Chapter, I believe that 
prioritizing sustainability in future decisions is crucial for our community.  

This resolution will not only solidify Teton County's leadership in responsible 
resource management but also foster a healthier environment and economy for 
current and future generations.  

By embracing this initiative, we can create a model of conservation and 
stewardship that benefits everyone. 

Sincerely, 

 
Laurel Eastman 
Citizens' Climate Lobby  
Tetons Chapter Volunteer 
Mountain West Regional Coordinator 
Outdoor Industry Action Team Leader 

www.citizensclimatelobby.org 	 	 @citizensclimate 
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